
 
State Work Study  
Students who are interested in working on campus as a State Work Study over the 
summer should pick up a packet of information in the Human Resources Office located at 
7th floor of Frontier Hall between 8:30 – 4:30 Monday through Friday. 
 
The required forms need to be completed and returned to Joan Dristas no later than May 
15, 2018. There will be a forms, information and the Job Directory available on 
Blackboard at the beginning of April. Contact information will be available on the Job 
Directory in order to call to set up interviews with the hiring supervisor. 
 
The pay rate for state work-study positions will be determined by the hiring department 
and the employee can work up to 30 hours per week depending on the departmental 
needs and student’s eligibility. 
 
For more information, please feel free to call Joan Dristas at 412/392-4782 or Jessica 
Ureste at 412/392-3952. 
 
 
 


